
Sept. 7, 2022 

To: Board of Education 

Fr: Faith Flory, Deputy Superintendent 

Re: Out of District Enrollment 

It is my recommendation that the Board of Education consider and approve the out of district 

enrollment request for the following students. 

Cameron Gomez – Preschool 

Joy Hammond – 9th grade 

 


